City of Red Bud
Planning Commission Meeting

February 20, 2018
Meeting Minutes

The February 20, 2018 meeting of the Red Bud Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman Andrea Letcher-Martin at 7:00 p.m.  
Members Present:  Andrea Letcher-Martin, Larry Mehring, Bart Mill, John Holzum, Glenn Gielow, Jeff Hicks, and Douglas Sachtleben. 
Others City Officials Present: Jeff Mueller, David Friess
In the Audience: None
Roll call by Secretary.    Seven members and quorum present.  

No public hearings scheduled or heard. 
Meeting minutes from January 16, 2018, were reviewed. Motion to accept minutes as presented first given by Jeff Hicks and second by Bart Miller. Motion carried unanimously on voice vote. 

Chairman Letcher-Martin opened discussions regarding the replacement of Albert Gregson.   Bart Miller made the motion to recommend David Wittenauer as the replacement for Albert Gregson. Glenn Gielow second the motion.  Unanimous voice vote for this recommendation to be forwarded. 

Current Planning Commission term ends June 2018.  Mr. Glenn Gielow and Mr. Jeff Hicks, respectively, stated they are staying on the Commission for the upcoming term. Richard Roehrkasse is declining another term.  Mr. Mike Rhinecker is open to and strongly considering accepting a nomination for Mr. Roehrkasse’s position.  Doug Sachtleben stated Robert “Rob’ Aubuchon is receptive to joining the commission. 
New Business: 

Chairperson Letcher-Martin opened discussions on land use updated recommendations Jeff M. is developing additional use types and provided a copy to members for the existing use Schedule 40-3-7 (B) Use table. Mr. Mueller asked for additional input at the next meeting.

Chairman Letcher-Martin presented from Mayor Tim Lowry the City of Red Bud’s Policy against Discrimination, Harassment and Sexual Misconduct Policy memo for all commission members to review and sign. 

Statement of Economic Activity for each commissioner should be arriving from Randolph County Clerk and these docs need to be signed and returned ASAP. 
Larry Mehring made a motion to adjourn, second by Bart Miller, motion passed unanimously by voice vote at 7:28 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Douglas Sachtleben

Secretary
This 20th day of February 2018
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